The Vale Newsletter

عَلِي عَل



Welcome to The Vale's June 2025 Newsletter, we hope you enjoy!



Birthdays we celebrated In June 2025



8



We welcomed our new activities coordinator Bev



We hope you will be happy here at the vale and look forward to the exciting things you have planned.

Bits and bobs we have done this month.













The weather has been beautiful so we have managed to spend a lot of time in the garden under the new gazebo.







Upcoming events

Birthdays in July

Peter 1st July

Barbara W 31st July

Monday 21st July:

Peter kneebone will be signing for us.

Daily activities to include:

Arts and crafts

Garden games

Nail care/hand massage

Puzzles

Bracelet making

Clay modelling

Painting

Bev is also planning a summer fete for September so keep your eyes peeled for further information or if anyone has any ideas then contact Bev at The Vale.

As always thank you for your continued support hope to see you all in the coming weeks.

The vale

191 Willington Street Maidstone Kent ME15 8ED

Tel: 01622 762332

Fax: 01622 75115

Email; caz@charinghealthcare.co.uk